HISTORIC F3 1000 c C EUROPEAMNMN TROPHY

F3HISTORIC.COM

Dear Friends,

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to the Historic F3 1000cc European Trophy Award
Dinner, postponed from 2020, which will take place on Saturday, March 5, 2022 in the Ticino,
the Italian part of Switzerland. The celebrations will take place at the Delea Winery in Losone,
where Angelo Delea will be our host.

We will begin the event with a tour of the Delea winery at 4 pm. Our fellow competitor Angelo will
explain all about the aceto balsamico and wine production processes, including distillery, bottling
plant, wind tunnel, wine museum and barrique wine cellar, where you are invited to enjoy wine
tasting and an exquisite apéro by the fireplace. There will also be an opportunity to purchase
wine, liquors, balsamic vinegar and olive oil.

The festivities will conclude in the evening with a seated dinner and the 2019 championship
awards presentation in the wine tasting hall.

Members of the Regazzoni Family will be present and Alessia, the daughter of Clay, will give
some insights into the life of Clay, his family, racing, the Clay Regazzoni Memorial Room, now
located at Autobau in Romanshorn, as well as his passion for medical research into paraplegia
and his STAND BY ME foundation. We will also make a donation to this important cause in the
name of the Historic F3 1000cc European Trophy.

Martina has set aside a limited number of rooms at Locando Boato Bistro & Bed and La
Fattoria I’Amorosa, which are both very nice places to stay. However, please make your own
reservations at these or other accommodations, based on your preferences and travel plans
before and after the event.

Those with some extra time may want to consult the following site for inspiration.
https://www.ascona-locarno.com/en/What-s-on/inspirations/10-new-year-s-resolutions

As to getting there, Locarno can be reached conveniently by train from all major cities in
Switzerland as well as Zurich airport. Another alternative is Milano Malpensa International
Airport, less than two hours’ drive from Losone. We will organize transportation back to the hotels
in the vicinity after the dinner for those who would like to indulge in the complete offerings

available at Delea winery.

On account of the COVID pandemic, in order to attend the event, you will need proof of
vaccination and, in addition, some restrictions are in place for entering Switzerland. The current
rules state that everyone arriving by airplane must fill out an entry form, but this could change, so
please consult the official Swiss BAG website prior to travel.

Please fill in and send back the attached reservation form with your payment as soon as
possible. No payment required if you already paid in 2020.

We look forward to seeing you all on March 5%, 2022!

Francois, Christoph, Florence, Angelo & Martina



